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Re: Norwalk Hospital Physicians & Surgeons, Inc.

Dear Ms. Martone,
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Pursuant to Connecticut General Statues Sec. 33-182bb(d) Norwalk Hospital Physicians &
Surgeons, Inc. (“NHP&S”) is writing to give you notice that on September 20, 2015 the
NHP&S board of directors and its sole member Norwalk Hospital Association on September

22, 2015, voted to dissolve NHP&S effective September 30, 2015.
Please let me know if you have any additional questions.
Sincerely,

Sally F. Herlihy /
Vice President, Planning

Cc: Carolyn McKenna, General Counsel




